


 

 

 
 
 
 
MATT LARKIN 
Revenue Requirement Senior Manager 
mlarkin@idahopower.com 
 

 
July 26, 2022 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
 Re: Docket No. RE 184 (formerly Docket No. UM 2067) 

In the Matter of Idaho Power Company’s Application for an Order 
Approving Deferred Accounting of Costs Associated with Response to 
COVID-19 Public Health Emergency – 2nd Quarter 2022 Compliance 
Report 
 

Attention Filing Center: 
 

As required by Order No. 20-377, enclosed for filing is an electronic copy of Idaho 
Power Company’s compliance report itemizing utility costs, savings, and benefits 
resulting from COVID-19 for the January 1, 2022, through June 30, 2022, time period. 
This confidential report contains material, nonpublic financial information as defined by 
the Securities and Exchange Commission’s Regulation FD and is exempt from public 
disclosure under OAR 860-001-0070. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Regulatory 

Consultant Courtney Waites at (208) 388-5612. 
 
    Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
    Matt Larkin 
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